
 
Dear Brother Provincial Grand Recorder, 
 
East Midlands Provincial Meeting – 11:00am Saturday 11th August 2018 
 
The Right Worthy Provincial Grand Supreme Ruler, Bro. Richard S. Moss, his Deputy, 
Wy.Bro. Uri Patel and all of the Officers and Brethren of the Province of the East Midlands 
extend a warm and fraternal invitation to our Annual Meeting to your Provincial Grand 
Supreme Ruler, or His representative, and one other guest. The meeting is to be held at 
Derby Masonic Hall, The Grange, 457 Burton Road, Littleover, Derbyshire, DE23 6XX. 
 
Other members of your Province will be made very welcome. Please book them in with me, 
on the form provided, and enclose a cheque for £18 for each additional member to cover 
the cost of the meal. (Cheques payable to ‘Order of the Secret Monitor- East Midlands’) 
 
Coffee & biscuits will be available, from 9am, before the meeting and lunch and drinks will 
follow afterwards. The lunch menu will consist of: Mixed hors d’oeuvres, Cold meat salad 
and Strawberries & cream or Cheese & biscuits (if pre-ordered). 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting, if you are able to attend, and look forward to 
hearing from you in the near future.  
 
 
Yours in the Friendship of the Order 

 
Wy. Bro. Martin R. Collins P.G.Swd.B. 

Provincial Grand Recorder, East Midlands. 
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